
Meeting Announcement for County Website 

 

 

A Community Input Meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 4th, 2022, at 6:00 pm to discuss a 
proposed subdivision located on at Mt. Gilead Church Rd, Chatham, NC, approximately 2.5 
miles north of US 64. 
The meeting will be held 50 Windfall Creek Drive, Chapel Hill NC, and is scheduled to 
last approximately 1-2 hours. The proposed subdivision will consist of 26 lots on 56.15 acres, 
with an 
average lot size of 1.15 acres, with lots proposed to be served by County water and private 
septic 
systems. A representative will be available to answer any questions there may be, and all 
interested 
parties are encouraged to attend to offer feedback. A location of the property to be subdivided, 
detailed directions to the meeting site, and the proposed development plan are available 
below. 
Please contact Brad Haertling at (919) 469-1101 for more information. 
 
Heading From Pittsboro: 
Head east toward US-64 BUS 
 
Use US-64 BUS E/East St 
  
Continue to follow US-64 BUS E 
Pass by Hardee's (on the right) 
2.7 mi 

 
Keep right at the fork, follow signs for Raleigh/US-64 E and merge onto US-64 E 
4.3 mi 
Turn left onto Big Woods Rd 
0.3 mi 

 
Turn left onto Windfall Creek Dr 
 Destination will be on the right 
 

 
Heading From Apex: 
Head west on US-64 W 
+/-9.3 mi from 540 interchange 
 
Turn right onto Big Woods Rd 
0.3 mi 
 
Turn left onto Windfall Creek Dr 
 Destination will be on the right 
 


